"Your word is a lamp to guide me and a light for my path." Psalm 119(105)
Rooted in Christian values
Seek within
Wonder why
Reach out
Alm high



June Newsletter

Welcome back to the new half term. It has been wonderful this week to welcome back some of our Reception children as well as our key worker children. Each group has now been assigned a 'bubble', we have explained why it's important that the bubbles don't mix and one of our children helped us remember this when he said "it's important that bubbles don't meet in case they pop." The Reception children had a fun first session on Thursday and staff were really impressed with how amazing they were at washing their hands and at remembering to social distance. The staff would like to thank parents for practising these essential skills at home. The classrooms and outdoor space looked a little different but they all took it in their stride and had wonderful time.









Value: Koinonia

This term our value is Koinonia, this can be translated to mean fellowship, sharing, participation or contribution. In school we use it to mean community both local and global, a particularly relevant value at this current time. Many of us have found community through virtual means recently including virtual church. With the slight relaxation on some lock down rules, we hope that by perhaps enjoying a socially distanced walk, or meeting a few friends or family in the garden you are all beginning to rediscover that sense of community.

The stories below will also help your child <u>understand</u> the importance of this.



 $\underline{\text{https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=4rtgCObXTa}}{k}$



https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=4AFwLG8GIXI

Staffing

At the end of this term, I am very sad to say we will be saying goodbye to Mrs Freeman. Mrs Freeman has been at the school for 18 years and has had many roles over that time, not only has she been our amazing Reception teacher and assistant head but she has also led the EYFS team in setting up our nursery and most recently of course the acting Head Teacher in the Autumn term. We are all going to miss her very much, personally I'm most grateful for her kindness and support in helping me settle into Bramley this year. Fortunately she is not going too far and I'm sure you may still spot her around and about.

Welcome to Andy Davis

Many of you will know that Revd Andy Davis is now the new vicar at Holy Trinity. Although Andy has not been able to move into the village yet due to COVID-19 he has already been really involved in the school as part of the governing body. We are looking forward to getting to know and meet him in person soon. Please take a look at the church website for more details.

https://www.holytrinitybramley.org.uk/whoswho.

ord is a lamp to guide me and a light for my path." Psalm 119(105) Rooted in Christian values Aim high



Dates for your diary
22nd July End of term.
1st September INSET
2nd September INSET

Community Store

Please remember we are still collecting for the community store. The trolley will be outside school every Tuesday between 9am-11am.

Shona Taylor

Head Teacher